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The Pig Club 

 

 
The annual meeting of the Wishford Pig Club was held at the Royal Oak, on Saturday evening, when 
about 52 members assembled to hear the report, which was read by the secretary, T. G. Mundy.   
 
There was no expenses incurred by loss of pigs this year, the increase to the funds being £7 0s. 5d.  
The total amount in hand was £35 7s. 6d.   
 
After a new committee had been chosen and business over, songs were sung by Messrs. Collins, 
Shergold, Wootton, Maidment, Smith, and others, a pleasant evening being spent. 
 
Salisbury Times, Friday, 19 October 1894 
 
 


